
 

 

August 25, 2011 

 

W.U.T.C. 

Tariff Division 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

Olympia, WA  98504-8002 

Re:  Shuttle Express Inc.  C-975 

 

Shuttle Express wishes to cancel pages 30 through page 37 in its tariff – eight pages in all.  As per WAC 

480-30-306 this will be a one day notice and the cancellation of these services should be effective 

August 26, 2011.  The pages were filed erroneously as this service is not authorized under our 

certificate.  Shuttle Express has applied for the service and is docketed as TC-111446.  Shuttle Express 

has removed all website, voicemail reference and other advertizing to said service.  All prearranged 

passengers have been contacted to make other arrangements. 

Contact information: 

John Rowley 

800 SW 16th St. 

Renton, WA  98057 

(425)981-7070 

(425)981-7071-fax 

 

Respectfully, 

John Rowley 

President 

Shuttle Express 

 


